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November 4, 2015

VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Docket UW-151889 - Iliad Water Services, Inc.
Dear Mr. King:
The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the filing in the above-referenced docket.

As the Commission may or may not be aware, Dave Dorland Sr. recently passed away.
Since Iliad, Inc. performed much of the construction that was the basis for the charges set forth
in this filing, support for the charges would come from data from Iliad, Inc. When the principle
owner of a closely held corporation passes away, there is often a good deal of sorting out that
must be done. That is the case in this instance.

The Company fully intends to refile once things have been sorted out. In the mean time,
the Company understands that it is limited in its ability to file connection charges to those listed
in its existing tariff and third party charges beyond the Company’s control. An example of a
third party charge is the charge from Clallam PUD for connections to the Lowper Water System
since Clallam PUD actually provides the water for the system.

The foregoing situation has been discussed with Commission Staff in advance.
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.

1.

RICHARD A. FIMNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc: Client (via e-mail)
Jim Ward (via e-mail)




